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PadmaResort

Bali at Legian

Dear Valued Partners,
Warmest greetings from Padma Resort Bali at Legian!

We are in the process of building a new Kids Club facility at a better location, which is
scheduled to be completed in April 2015. As part of this project, we will move the
Kids Club and all of its facilities temporarily to Puhu Suite which is located near the
beach access.

The Kids Club facility at Puhu Suite will open at normal hours from Tuesday, 17 June
2013.

Please contact us by phone +62 361 752111 or via email:
sales@padmaresortbali.com, for any questions or concerns about this matter.

Thank you for your understanding. We hope you will extend your great support as
usual.
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Best regards,

TjipJanto Soerjanto
Director of Operations
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